
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: Widening and extension of 15th Side Road 

From: ROLF ZUGELDER 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 4:35 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Widening and extension of 15th Side Road 

Based on expected severe damages to this environmentally sensitive area we oppose the widening 
and extension of the 15th Side Road. 

We are at XXX Kingsworth Road, Kingscross, King City and border on the 15th Side Road. 


We are very worried what this would do to the water table in the area and to the impact on our own 

well. 


We kindly ask you to consider our concerns. 

Hiltrude and Rolf Zugelder 
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